
MARTIN COUNTY RESIDENTIAL SERVICES, INC.  

D/B/A MARTIN ENTERPRISES 

PO BOX 1042 

WILLIAMSTON, NC 27892 

Providing opportunities, training, and supports for 

 individuals to assist them in becoming as independent as  

 possible at home, at work, and in the community. 

WE CAN SAVE YOUR BUSINESS MONEY, TIME, AND SPACE. 

Subcontract Services 

Simple Assembly 

Packaging 

Sorting 

Job Placement 

Individualized Training 

No Cost Employee 

Assistance 

6003 West Main Street Ext. —  Phone:  252-792-8251 — Fax: 252-792-5283 

 Website:   www.martinenterprises.org 

PO Box 1084 - 23366 Highway 125 N., Williamston, NC.  

Phone:  252-789-0508—Fax:  252-789-0775 

Website:  www.htmconceptsofmartinenterprises.com 

3rd Quarter, 2014 July—September 

Help us in welcoming our newest employees 

to the organization!  

Sharon Daniels—CAP Instructor 

Deborah Davenport—ADVP Instructor 

Brett Holley—Custodian 

Omar Pearsall—Group Home Assistant 

Vonetta Porter—CAP Instructor 

Sissy Roberson—Canteen Operator 

Sonya Smith—Group Home Assistant 

Brittony Townsend—Office Assistant 
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NCARF 
2014 Vocation Achievement 

Community Award 
Eastern Region 

 

Major Hinton who owns and operates, HETS (Hinton 

Employment Transportation Services) was honored, 

along with his family, at the 2014 NCARF Conference 

which was held in Winston Salem, NC on Thursday, 

September 26, for winning the 2014 Vocational 

Achievement in the Community Award.  

Each year NCARF (North Carolina Association for Re-

habilitation Facilities) requests nominations from their 

member agencies for several different categories all 

denoting success. Hinton was nominated by Martin 

Enterprises due to his ability to transfer from Vocation-

al Rehabilitation services at ME to owning and operat-

ing the transportation business that Martin Enterpris-

es, with grant money, helped establish in 2011. 

The business is a “family affair.” Major, his wife, Mary, 

and daughter, Brittany, all work together to transport 

customers to their various work sites over a 14 county 

area. The couple’s other daughter, Venues, works as 

a Program Instructor at Martin Enterprises. 

In regards to Hinton’s success, please remember that 

October is National Disability Employment Awareness 

Month.  

For additional information about HETS call 252-792-
8251, visit www.martinenterprises.org and/or Like Us 
on Facebook.  

Adult Day  

Program 

The Adult Day Program has really kicked up our 

cooking skills this quarter. Focusing on money 

management and healthy life styles; we’ve prac-

ticed budgeting by bargain shopping every 

Wednesday for snacks and/or simple meals. We 

prepare dishes in the on-site kitchen here at Mar-

tin Enterprises every Thursday. The clients have 

learned to prepare some nice dishes that will help 

them to become more independent at home.  

They also used that time brushing up on social 

skills while interacting with peers.  

NEW TO MARTIN ENTERPRISES 

http://www.martinenterprises.org


 

Becky Renn 
Executive Director 
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George Griffin, III 
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Gail Keel 
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Secretary/Finance Officer 

Tommy W. Bowen 

Susan Dunlow 

Becky Edwards 

Simon Griffin 

Stephanie Irvine 

Bernadette Rodgers 

Think About It…. 
 

Whether you 
think you can or 
think you can’t— 

you are right. 

Henry Ford 

 

Looking for a different place to enjoy Breakfast or 

Lunch? The HC is the place!  Located in the lobby of 

Martin General Hospital. 

Phone:  252-809-6300, ext.  61186 

Hours of Operation:   

M—F; 8am—2pm, 4pm—6pm 

‘HOSPITAL’ITY  
CORNER 

 

 

 

Vocational Rehabilitation Services  
 

The Vocational Rehabilitation department remains busy and has 

been transitioning and converting to the BEAM computer system.  A 
total of 44 clients were successfully placed with gainful employment 
during the fiscal year, inclusive of 9 placements for the 3rd quarter.  
As motivation to be positive during the training process, the VR in-
House consumers Worker of the Month and Perfect Attendance 
awards are granted to those who meet the criteria of quality perfor-
mance, attendance, behavior, and production, ability to stay on 
task, team work, and dedication.  The consumer is awarded a paid 
meal card, Worker of the Month certificate, and 50 tokens for use in 
the Reward Gallery as an incentive towards his/her hard work and 
dedication.  A ‘Worker of the Month’ was selected for each month of 

the quarter. 

 

Perfect Attendance and September Worker of the Month Recipient 

Supported Employment participants, through the Success Club 

Meeting, are shown appreciation by going on outings chosen by the 
participants.  The Success Club Outing this quarter was held in 
Washington at the NC Estuarium, followed by lunch at Dragon Gar-
den Chinese restaurant. Supported Employment stabilizations and 

closures for the quarter were 4.   

 

July 
Yrs 

of  
Srv 

August 
Yrs 

of  
Srv 

September 
Yrs 

of  
Srv 

  Linda C. 35 Patricia S. 9 

  Alex M. 19 Darrell O. 1 

  Celestine S. 11 Venues H. 1 

  Fetima M. 1   

Production Log—3rd Quarter 2014  

  

 Perdue Cryovac Sealed 

Air 

Hampton  Tons of  Ann’s House 

of Nuts 

  

Poultry Trays Various Meat 

Trays 

Tubes of 

Beads 

Cardboard Assmb&Packed

Displays 

JUL-14 615,450 1,084,000 25,493 20.67 1,676 

AUG-14 623,700 681,400 24,213 - 1,100 

SEPT-14 529,200 55,200 7,456 - - 

3RD QTR  

TOTALS 
1,768,350 1,820,600 57,162 20.67 2,776 

      

 

Martin Enterprises is your 
local facility for cardboard 
and computer recycling. If 

you have 
old comput-
ers and/or 
cardboard, 
our facility 
will be 
more than 

willing to accept these 
items. 

ADVP & CAP Departments 
The ADVP Department has started some new and exciting things this quarter.  For our 
blind and visually impaired consumers, we have started our library with books on tape 
and braille.  The ADVP department has also begun to increase their socialization skills 
by participating in volunteering activities at various organizations and businesses such 
as Piggly Wiggly, Meals on Wheels, and Senior Centers.   The consumers have enjoyed 
being out in the community lending a helping hand to other indi-
viduals. 

 

The ADVP and CAP departments visited the Windsor Park/Zoo during this quar-
ter.  The consumers were excited about seeing different animals.  After visiting 
the zoo, the consumers had lunch in the park.   ARC & UCP Group Homes 

The Group Homes have had both an adventurous and busy quarter.  
For the month of July, we traveled to Washington Waterfront to 
watch the colorful display of fireworks.  The clients were able to en-
joy music, food, and other activities along the Waterfront. During the 
month of July clients also participated in the monthly Jamboree; 
participated in a Birthday party for a client.; attended a wedding; and 
attended Family & Friends Day at Salvation Deliverance Church in 
Tarboro.  

 

In the month of August, clients attended the monthly Jamboree, as 
well as a Youth Explosion program at Cedar Hill Church.  The high-
light of the month was the cultural diversity activity.  Family and 
friends were invited to ‘visit’ Japan with the clients.  The Group 
Home was decorated with colorful paper lanterns, beautiful oriental 
fans, and unique banners.  Clients and staff dressed in beautiful 
garments of Japan.  The meal prepared consisted of rice, chicken, 
fish, along with other Japanese cuisine.  Everyone had a wonderful 
time and enjoyed learning about another culture. 

 

To end the quarter, on September 1st, the Group Homes came to-
gether and celebrated Labor Day with a cookout.  The clients en-
joyed the monthly Jamboree with music, dancing, and socializing.   
A client’s birthday was celebrated with a pizza party given to them 
by Oak City Christian Church.  On September 20th, the clients en-
joyed the Homecoming Parade.  They enjoyed various marching 
bands, antique cars, and much more.  On September 27th,  the cli-
ents enjoyed the Stampede held in Williamston.  They were able to 
walk around and visit different vendors and receive snacks and oth-
er delights..  Afterwards, dinner was enjoyed at the Heritage House.  
Finally, on September 28th a client’s birthday was celebrated with 
cake and ice cream.   

PsychoSocial Rehabilitation Program 
 

The PSR consumers have been very busy this quarter.  In the month of July, the consumers  were 
still excited about participating in our very own “Biggest Loser” contest and receiving their awards 
for their accomplishments.  Consumers learned about the origin of Independence Day and enjoyed 
a day off in observance of the holiday.  In the month of August, consumers visited Moratoc Park for 
a walk along the Boardwalk and to see the renovations taking place near the park.  The highlight of 
the month was a visit from meteorologist Dontae Jones of WNCT TV 9 First Alert Weather.  Mr. 
Jones educated the consumers about weather safety in the event of severe weather such as hurri-
canes, tornados, and thunderstorms.  The consumers had the opportunity to ask questions and 
take pictures with Mr. Jones.  Mr. Jones provided the consumers with handouts  such as  hurricane 
tracking maps and how to prepare an emergency survival kit.  Refreshments were served and Mr. 
Jones was presented with a gift from HTM Concepts of Martin Enterprises.  Mr. Jones was ecstatic 

about his very own per-
sonalized chair!   Consum-
ers rounded out the quar-
ter  by participating in pre-
paring simple snacks and 
meals hosted by the Adult 
Day program.  Several 
consumers birthdays were 
recognized and celebrated 
during the quarter. 

With the holiday season rapidly 

approaching, HTM Concepts of 

Martin Enterprises is here to help 

you make it a “Personal” Christmas!  We offer a wide variety of 

personalized holiday gifts that are sure to please  everyone on your 

list!  Visit us at www.htmconceptsofmartinenterprises.com, call us 

at 252-789-0508, or stop by 23366 Hwy 125N, Williamston, NC.  

We’re here for you! 


